
 

 

 
 
Our Ref: PA/1039/sf 
Your Ref: S6/2010/1710/FP 
 
28 September 2010 
 
Lisa Hughes 
Principal Development Control Officer (South 
Team) 
Welwyn Hatfield Council 
The Campus 
Welwyn Garden City 
Herts   AL8 6AE 
 
 
 
Dear Mrs Hughes 
 
Land adjacent Georges Field, Hatfield Park, Old Hatfield 
 
I refer to the above planning application and the further comments received from the 
owner/occupier of Butlers, Fore Street dated 22 September.  I refer also to my letter to you of 
13 September. 
 

1. The Georges Gate entrance will be manned by Estate staff. 
 

2. The proposal is for a car park to replace the existing North Front car park. 
 

3. In the event that the proposed car park adjacent to Georges Field becomes full, 
Estate staff will simply revert to using the Station Lodge entrance and visitors can 
park elsewhere in the Park such as QE Oak Field (or anywhere else the applicants 
choose on their land) as happens at present. 
 

We trust the above is helpful in your consideration of the application. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Paul Atton MRTPI MRICS 
Associate 
paul.atton@jbplanning.com 
 
cc: Peter Clegg - Gascoyne Cecil Estates 
 Anthony Downs - Gascoyne Cecil Estates 
 Nigel Downes - WSP 
 Gavin Murray – Brooks Murray 


